
FHFA  Announces  New  General
Counsel
“The Federal Housing Finance Agency (FHFA) today announced
that  Clinton  Jones  started  as  the  Agency’s  new  General
Counsel. Jones succeeds Alfred Pollard, who is retiring from
the Agency at the end of March after a distinguished financial
services career,” posted the Federal Housing Finance Agency in
their Public Affairs.

“Pollard has been the only General Counsel to serve the Agency
since it was formed in 2008 and served as General Counsel to
its  predecessor,  the  Office  of  Federal  Housing  Enterprise
Oversight. He has also served on several presidential mortgage
fraud  task  forces  and  as  a  member  of  the  Administrative
Conference of the United States. In 2014, Pollard was named by
National  Law  Journal  as  one  of  ‘America’s  50  Outstanding
General Counsel.'”

Read the article.
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